
VAN BUREN SCHOOL DISTRICT HEALTH SERVICES 
 

Return these forms only if you DO NOT want your child to  
participate in the screening 

 
 

BMI SCREENING 
 
 Act 1220 of 2003, is an act passed by the Arkansas General 
Assembly to coordinate statewide efforts to combat childhood obesity 
and related illnesses and to improve the health of the next generation of 
Arkansans.   
 
 Sometime during the school year, the District nurses will conduct 
this BMI screening.  This screening will be done at each individual 
school and every effort to protect your child’s privacy will be taken.  
You will be notified when the results are available. 
 
 If you want your child to participate, do nothing.  If you do NOT 
want your child to participate in this screening process, fill out the form 
below and return to your child’s school tomorrow.  If you have any 
questions, contact your school nurse.    
 
 
 
 
 
I DO NOT want my child ______________________________ to 
participate in the BMI screening process. 
 
 
____________________________           _________________________ 
                Parent Signature                         Homeroom Teacher & Grade 
 
 


